
 

 

  

Ayr Minor Hockey Association 
P.O Box 1050, Ayr, Ontario N0B 1E0 

Email office@ayrminorhockey.com 

Website www.ayrminorhockey.com 

 

 

 

 
Date: ____________________  

  

To whom it may concern:  

RE: Vulnerable Sector Check - Volunteer for Ayr Minor Hockey Association 

  

_______________________ is a volunteer with Ayr Minor Hockey Association. They will be 

working with vulnerable persons within our Association for the 2022-23 season. Ayr Minor 

Hockey mandates that all volunteers working with children in our Association submit a 

Vulnerable Sector Check to the local Police Detachment. This letter serves as proof the 

person listed above is a volunteer in our Association.  

Should you require additional information, please contact the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chris Coleman 

Chris Coleman, Vice President 

Ayr Minor Hockey Association                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

vpadmin@ayrminorhockey.com 
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